
Trust Headquarters 

Nexus House  

Gatwick Road  

Crawley  

 West Sussex  

RH10 9BG 

Tel: 0300 123 0999 

www.secamb.nhs.uk 

  
 

 

Aspiring to be better today and even better tomorrow 

 

 

 

 

Mr Bryan Turner 

Chairman 

Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee 

 

Sent via email 

 

21 February 2019 

 

Dear Bryan 

 

Thank-you for providing the trust with the opportunity to attend and present to the Health 

and Adult Social Care (HASC) Select Committee on the 16th January 2019. 

In response to the committee’s recommendations. 

i. We would be delighted to attend a future HASC to provide an update on our Care 

Quality Commission (CQC) Improvement Plan and the various actions and 

initiatives being undertaken based on the CQC inspection report and its 

recommendations.  

ii. As we discussed during our attendance at the meeting on the 16th January, 

providing performance information on its own can lead to misinterpretation 

particularly when this is not at a level for which the trust is commissioned.  Could 

I suggest that we attend a future HASC and present performance information for 

the West Sussex area.  We would then be able to explain this to the committee 

and answer any specific questions they may have?  

iii. The committee were updated on falls initiatives being undertaken across the 

trust area including one in partnership with Coastal West Sussex.  These pilots 

will run until the middle of the year when they will be evaluated to help inform 

future commissioning intentions.  We would be very happy to either return to 

the committee and update on the outcomes or provide the committee with the 

evaluation report once completed.  Maybe you could confirm which the 

committee would prefer. 

iv. Again, we would be very happy to return to the committee in the future to 

update on progress of our Sustainability and Transformation Programme (STAD). 
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I look forward to hearing from you to arrange future attendance at the committee. 

 

Your sincerely   

 

  

Daren Mochrie, QAM 

Chief Executive Officer 


